
Good afternoon 
 
At their meeting held on 16th June 2015, Members of Bridgnorth Town Council  
 
RESOLVED: that the Town Council had no objections to the SAMDev Schedule of Main Modifications 
– June 2015. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ashley 
 

 

Miss Ashley King 

 

PA to the Town Clerk 

Bridgnorth Town Council 

 


